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Comments: I wish the Forrest Service to take NO ACTION with the Heber wild horses. The wild horses are an

integral part of our country and history, they deserve to live free and unopposed. It is the cattle ranchers who are

causing the problems, and that is for greed. Like a horse owner, they need to own the land and provide for their

animals themselves and not take the resources that these horses need and deserve. They have only us to keep

them safe and protected. GET THE CATYLE OFF FEDERAL KANDS AND LEAVE THE HORSES ALONE!!!.


